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30th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Owl that came for Christmas Show 
 
Our class decided they would like to see The Owl that came for Christmas production 
at The Curve in Leicester. 
 
This has been booked for Friday 15th December 2023.  It is a morning performance 

starting at 10.30am.  For your child to attend, we require £14.00.  If your child 

receives Pupil Premium, the cost for this trip will be £7.00. 

 

All students will need to bring a packed lunch on this day.  If your child is 

eligible for Free School Meals a packed lunch will be provided by the school. 

 
Please return the consent form and money by Monday 6th November, at the latest 
because we have limited tickets. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Claire Langley 
Class Teacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

The Owl that came for Christmas 
 

 
I wish my child……………………………………………………….to attend the  
 
theatre trip on Friday 15th December 2023.  I enclose £             . 
 
 
Signed by the person with the legal responsibility for the young person. 

 

Signed  …………………………  Print  …………………………  Date  ……………. 

 
 


